
Fox Hills Country Club
2005 Country Club Drive
Paragould, AR 72450
870-236-7847

July,  2021

Next Fox Hills Board meeting
is set for July 15, 6 p.m.

The  one-man  scramble
tournament  previously
scheduled  for  July  24  has
been postponed or cancelled.
If it is rescheduled for a later
date, we will let you know.

The  Independence  Day
(Fourth  of  July)  holiday  Club
scramble  is  scheduled  for
Saturday, July 3, since the 4th

falls  on Sunday.    Tee off  9
a.m.    Sounds  like  the
weather is going to be great
for  this  scramble!    Please
come out and join us.

All of the Board members and
the course superintendent and
crew  realize  that  our  greens
are in dire straits.   They are
working to rebuild, regrow, 

repair and regain our greens.
Please  be  patient  while  this
process is ongoing.   Repairs
of  this  nature  require  some
time, but    be assured that
the crew is working diligently!

“My  handicap?   Woods  and
irons.”  …..………..  Chris
Codiroli

 


